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Survey for FSSP Catechisms in Chesham Bois 

If you would like the FSSP to provide catechism classes from September 2018 to 

June 2019 at Our Lady of Perpetual Succour Church or another venue in 

Chesham Bois, please let us know your preferences below. Feel free to tick more 

than 1 box per question.  

Q1 Your family name: .............................................  

Q2 Timing—What day and times would be most convenient:  
Day (of the week): ……………………………………………………… 

Beginning (time): ………………………………………………..….…  

Ending (time): …………………………………………………………… 

Q3 Frequency  

 Once per month (e.g. last Sundays)  

 Twice per month (e.g. 2nd & 4th Sundays)  

Q4 How many from your family would attend?  

......... Number of children from 5 to 10 years old  

......... Number of children from 11 to 16 years old  

......... Number of adults attending  

P.T.O. 

FSSP England is a Limited Company (No.06852978) with charitable status (Registered Charity No.
1129964). Personal information given on this form will not be shared with third parties. These forms will 
be shredded before the end of 2018. 
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Q5 Which topics would you prefer for classes / talks?  

 General Catechism  
 Bible Studies 
 Current issues facing Catholics  

     Or what else would be of most interest: .............................................. 

Q6 Beside catechism, what else would you like the day to include?  

 Altar server training 
 Devotions (Rosary, litanies...) To close with (Sunday) Vespers  

     Or what else would be of most interest: …………………………………………… 

Q7 Is there anything else you would like to mention?  

Thank you. Once completed, please return this form to any FSSP 

priest visiting Chesham Bois.  


